
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Free Flu Vaccinations 
 

 

 

Saturday, September 21, 2019 

9:00 am – 3:00 pm 

William Penn Senior High School 

101 W College Ave, York, PA 17401 
{Entrance on College and Pershing Ave} 

 

The City of York – Bureau of Health is providing 

free flu vaccines on a first come, first served basis.  
 

*Limited Supply* 

For more information call 717-849-2299 

Find us on Facebook @CityOfYorkBureauOfHealth 
 

 

 

Everyone is at risk for seasonal influenza.  

CDC recommends everyone six months and older get a flu vaccine. 

 

This program is funded in part by the PA Department of Health. 


